1 B Recaagngil

WOKINGHAM COPY.

22nd January, 1942.
Dear sirs,

Reverting to your letter of the 22nd ultimo
regarding the motorship "EMPIRE GRENFELL", 1t is concluded
the 'tween deck bulkhead next abaft the collision bulkhead
is intact or alternatively if openings were cut for access,
that the closing plates have been rivebed, but I shall
be glad to receive your confirmation on this point.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors, : TEO — 41
SUNDERLAND . .
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